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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF INTERIOR
TRUST TERRITORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS COMMERCIAL

OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER CABLE ADDRESS

SAIPAN, MARIANA ISLANDS 96950 HICOTT SAIPAN

December 9, 1968

 

Mr. William A. Bonnet, Manager

United States Atomic Energy Commission

Honolulu Area Office

P. 0. Box 580

Honolulu,

Dear Mr.

Hawaii 96809

Bonnet: Re: Lease Agreements for Utirik and Rongelap Sites

In response to your letter of November 29, 1968, to the Attorney

General I

enclosed.

However,

have written Lejelan Kabua, and a copy of my letter is

as you will note from this letter I am only negotiating

for the Rongelap site. The previous arrangement is still in effect

with regard to Utirik. I will advise you as soon as I hear from

Lejelan i

Enclosure

n response to my letter of December 3, 1968.

Sincerely yours,

 

ohn D. McComish

District Attorney
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